
 

Hello SOTS neighbors, 

 

Watch your mailbox for the SOTS newsletter and save the date for the annual 
meeting!  

 The Fall 2019 Shorewood News is in the mail - watch for it in your mailbox or 
read it on-line. There's a recap of the Salmon Bake, details on the Christmas 
Lights contest, Halloween Candy Buyback program info, Easement update, 
and the President's Letter. It's posted here: SOTS website  

 Annual Meeting  - Thursday, November 21st, 6:30pm at Shorewood Elementary 
School. Please join us as we elect new Board members and hear from a special 
guest speaker! 

 Dues Are Past Due - If you haven't already, please pay your dues! They 
support our beach and other community functions. (pay on-line or bring a check to 
the annual meeting)  

Plus: 

 Check out our website at www.shorewoodonthesound.org 

 Access the beach gate code and pay your dues on-line.  

We hope to see you soon! 
 
~Shorewood on the Sound Board of Directors 
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